
 

The Office of Cyber Defense Coordination (OCDC) currently has a Departmental transfer 

opportunity for a Management Analyst III in Carson City.  This position serves as the Cyber 

Intelligence Analyst and point of contact within the Nevada Threat Analysis Center; the 

State Fusion Center. The position will manage the intelligence program related to cyber 

threats. 
 

Special Requirements: 
• Business travel up to 25% 
• The successful candidate must be able to obtain and maintain a federal security clearance 

while employed in this position. 
  
If you are interested in transferring to this position, please submit your written request to 

humanresources@dps.state.nv.us . Written requests will be accepted until 5:00 pm, Thursday, 

October 21, 2021.  If you have questions regarding this position, please contact Shaun 

Rahmeyer at srahmeyer@dps.state.nv.us 
  
When submitting a transfer request, please include the division you are presently working in, the 

geographical location and position you are applying for, and your telephone number.  
  
Transfer Opportunities require the attached form to be completed. You may also attach any 

documents or information you would like the division appointing authority to consider. 
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